
Cribden House School Council      Meeting Date: 13.10.22     Time: 9.30am-9.45am 

School Council Minutes 

Present: Children: SR (Legends), LE (All Stars), JS (All Stars 2) WG (Champions), MC (Chiefs), BL 

(Captains), EG (Incredibles), LC (Titans), RR (Wizards) 

Absent:  

Staff: JC, BB, CM 

Governor: Mr Pilling  

 

1. The councillors were excited when they arrived as in front of them were ready made packs of 

soft plastics. BB had prepared these packs for the children to take back to class. BB put 

inside the bag some examples of what can be recycled. BB said she was very ‘sad’ as a school 

we should be better at recycling. MC brought to the council a full bag of soft plastics from 

home! Very impressive MC. 

 

2. JC took the register and welcomed all councillors. JC introduced CM to the group. CM 

explained her role in the school council going forward. JC did a recap on last week and 

explained that we have got bow and arrows on order as requested from the last meeting, this 

is thanks to Mr Henderson and Mr Standing. JC explained that there are now more Hammocks 

as requested, these will be assembled in forest sessions.  

 

3. Ideas for white wall. 

-School Logo in the middle – Motto around it  

-Anti -Bullying – like a friendship bench (so if your feeling sad, stand by the wall and a buddy 

will help you. Each class can have a ‘buddy’ who will keep a look out on their class mates) 

-Earth holding hands 

-a beautiful rainbow with TRIP in each colour 

- School logo – each child’s handprint painted on the wall. 

-Forest animals  

-Sports wall (target zones) 

 

Sarah Talbot to action 😊 

 

 

4. ANTI BULLYING WEEK!  

Monday 14th November -Friday 18th November! The children wanted to do something this week 

to recognise this. The children said they had seen the posters up that they made. 

Monday 14th November -wear odd socks day! – the council all agreed that this is a great way to 

recognise anti-bullying. SC stated ‘I am wearing odd socks today’  

Theme – Reach Out – info to follow to class leads.  

It was suggested we have a class ‘buddy’ to keep a look out on their class mates. Can class 

leads arrange this.  

 

5. Children in Need. 18th November  

We agreed as a council that we will not be dressing up or asking for any donations for this. 

With the current cost of living crisis, we do not want to put any more pressure on families for 

this. Although class activities are welcomed on this day.  

 



6. Eco-bins- recycle soft plastics 

JC explained that the children are responsible for ensuring that their class are recycling 

correctly. JC said that once the soft plastics bag is full, a staff member will take them to a 

local supermarket where they can see where we recycle it and learn some valuable life skills. 

All members wanted to go, JC said the first one to fill their bag will go first. JS said ‘we could 

do junk modelling’ JC said that’s a great idea but that may work better with cardboard. JS 

agreed. Can all staff members demonstrate and role model by recycling too.  

 

 

A.O.B 

MC keep looking after our equipment.  

 

 Thursday 10th November 2022 at 09.30am- 09.45am 

THANKYOU!!!   

 

Miss Clough and the School Council. 

 

 


